
Summary of the Student Feedbacks: Third Year History (Hons.) 2017-8 

Among the History (Hons.) Third Year students who submitted the feedback form, 84% said 

that all classes were regularly held, while the other 16% also think that most of the classes 

were held regularly. There is a discrepancy among the respondents about how much of the 

syllabus had been covered in the class. 19% opined that the entire syllabus was taken care of, 

while 43% of the respondents answered that about 90% was covered, 23% stated that about 

80% of the syllabus was covered, and 15% think that it was only about 70% of the syllabus. 

All the respondents replied that class tests were held regularly, though 14% would have liked 

more class tests. 82% of the students are happy with the standard of teaching, while 18% 

think that there is room for improvement. 84% of the respondents had found the teachers 

always ready to help, even outside the classroom, 13% found the teachers occasionally 

helpful, and one respondent found them totally indifferent. 52% of the students are happy 

with the amount of books in the library, but 48% are not. Lack of books in the library is 

among the major concerns expressed by the students, the others being the shortage of 

drinking water in the college and the poor quality and high price of the food in the canteen. 

Students more or less found the syllabus relevant and helpful, but complained about shortage 

of time. They also complained about the high rate of fines in the college and the insufficient 

use of the technological facilities, such as the digital classroom, in teaching. Many students 

have recommended more careful measures to improve the College’s natural environment, 

including planting more trees and protecting the pond. Some students have also suggested to 

ban the use of mobile phones in the library and to organise more sports events. 
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